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We have had a great start to the New Year with children settling back in really well. A
big welcome to our new starters in afternoon nursery. This half term we have a
teaching student called Miss Parsons in the nursery. Miss Parsons is enjoying working
with the children and getting to know them.

This half term our topic is Water, Water, Everywhere. This week we have been learning
all about ice and the Arctic. Children have been busy setting up a super Arctic Role Play
area. We have been talking about Arctic animals, freezing and melting ice and making
beautiful handprint snowflakes. Children have been counting using ice cubes and
recognising numbers on our numbered snowflakes.

On Mondays children will continue to have French sessions. We are very impressed with
how well the children have remembered their colours in French from last term. This
term they will practise counting, saying how they feel and naming body parts in French.
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